

President

Rodger Carnegie

THE GROUP

Secretary

Fred Morse Treasurer

Don Girt

Due to the Snow Storm on Tuesday Dec. 12/2000 the Quarterly Meeting was cancelled.

Treasurers Report as of Oct. 26/2000

\$1132.97

LAST ALARM

MILTON KINDREE

RON BULICK

77 yrs. 55yrs.

THANKS TO ALL WHO ATTENDED THE REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE.

GOOD AND WELFARE Thanks to Members who visited John Samek and George Pastor. George has been in contact with Harley Booker.

ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS GO OUT TO MR. AND MRS. BILL McCULLOCH

50 yrs.

MR. AND MRS. AL GRIEVE

50 yrs.

The nominations for the Ex. will be held in March and voted on in the june meeting. Changes to the By-Laws and Constitution to be in writing in March and voted on in the JUNE MEETING.

Cost of Living 2.7% as of Jan. 1/2001 From the OHERS NEWS LETTER.

SKATING PARTY ON HOLD NO ICE

NEW PENSIONERS 50,000 Life Insurance from Local #288 for \$17.50 per month. Contact Union.

The Ex. wishes to extend to you and your Families a Very Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.

Next Quarterly Meeting Tues. March 13/2001, Sta. #5 at 10:00 A.M..